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From: David McCormick [mailto ]  
Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 2:12 PM 
To: Jessica Easson <jeasson@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING, ZONING APPLICATION PLZ-HA-2020-192 

Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 

Dear Jessica Easson, 
Re public meeting on 20 April for zoning application PLZ-HA-2020-192 

I am the owner of 61 Farr Road, a property that abuts 0 Hoto Line, the subject lands. I will not be able to attend the 
meeting but wish the committee members to know that I fully support the application to construct a single family 
dwelling and agricultural building on the property. I wish the applicants well in their pursuit of this approval. 

David McCormick 
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